

---

**From:** Dye, Dave  
**Sent:** Monday, February 09, 2009 5:21 PM  
**To:** Reilly, John; White, John; Paananen, Ron  
**Subject:** RE: Seattle - Alaskan Way Viaduct Project - Bored Tunnel Option

I won't so you guys can follow up - if it's a special trip I concur with the notion that it is too much of an ask...

---

**From:** John Reilly [mailto:jjreils@attglobal.net]  
**Sent:** Monday, February 09, 2009 5:19 PM  
**To:** Dye, Dave; White, John; Paananen, Ron  
**Subject:** Re: Seattle - Alaskan Way Viaduct Project - Bored Tunnel Option

Dave et al - let's clarify if they are making a special trip or tagging this on to an existing trip. Let me know if you want me to contact them or you or John W will do this.

Regards, John Reilly  
Web: [www.JohnReilly.us](http://www.JohnReilly.us)  
Email: [JJReils@ATTGlobal.net](mailto:JJReils@ATTGlobal.net)  
Cell: +1-508-904-3434

----- Original Message -----

**From:** [Dye, Dave](#)  
**To:** [White, John](#) ; [Paananen, Ron](#)  
**Cc:** [Reilly, John](#)  
**Sent:** Monday, February 09, 2009 5:08 PM  
**Subject:** RE: Seattle - Alaskan Way Viaduct Project - Bored Tunnel Option

I like the idea of accepting any and all free advice before we get too formal a process started to inform our design of the formal process...my understanding is they were in the neighborhood anyway - certainly didn't think they were coming from Denmark just for this 90 minutes...we should chat with ARUP and any others you wish right now as well because at some point not too far in the future we'll form our process and the formality will increase exponentially...food for thought...

-dave

---

**From:** White, John  
**Sent:** Monday, February 09, 2009 1:07 PM  
**To:** Paananen, Ron  
**Cc:** Dye, Dave; Reilly, John  
**Subject:** Re: Seattle - Alaskan Way Viaduct Project - Bored Tunnel Option

Ron,

Was talking to JR about this proposed meeting you and I would have with COWI. Am a bit concerned that it is worth their while to make this trip specifically for a 90 min mtg with us.

Seems like it might be more appropriate after we have our thoughts/proposal better defined regarding the advisory committee structure and short list of candidates.

This trip evolved from Dave's e-mail to Caspar, John R offered to talk to Caspar and explain that it might be better to wait a bit until we start more formal outreach based on a plan we are ready to discuss.

Thoughts?

John

---

**From:** Casper Paludan-Müller  
**To:** Arany, Sally (Consultant)  
**Cc:** Dye, Dave; McLemore, Susanne; Paananen, Ron; White, John; Søren Degn Eskesen ; Christoffer Brodbaek  
**Sent:** Mon Feb 09 07:02:47 2009  
**Subject:** Seattle - Alaskan Way Viaduct Project - Bored Tunnel Option

Hi Sally,

I confirm that we can have the meeting Wednesday 18. Feb. 8:30-10:00 (will get direct flight from Copenhagen Tuesday afternoon and leave Thursday afternoon)

We will be Søren Degn Eskesen and myself from COWI Copenhagen office and Christoffer Brodbaek from the Seattle office of our US company Ben C. Gerwick.

Will there be any specific agenda? and pls could you confirm address of meeting!

Best regards  
Casper